MINUTES
CITY OF SUWANEE
PUBLIC ARTS COMMISSION (PAC) MEETING
Wednesday, March 1, 2017
6:00 PM

Attending: 
Commission members: Cherie Heringer, Keith Nabb, Lisa Winton, Sean Mulligan, Vickie Johnson (absent), Berney Kirkland (absent), Scott Auer (absent)

Staff:  Denise Brinson, Alyssa Durden

Call to Order
Lisa Winton called the meeting to order at 6:08 p.m.

Approval of Minutes
Keith Nabb moved to approve the minutes from the January 11, 2017 meeting as presented (Sean Mulligan 2nd). Motion carried 4-0.

Adoption of the Agenda
Cherie Heringer moved to adopt the agenda as presented (Sean Mulligan 2nd).  Motion carried 4-0.

Developer Presentation 
Heartis Suwanee, a senior living project, was represented by Katie Newman, development manager with Caddis.  Katie indicated that Caddis is interested in participating in the public art program and may be interested in one of the pieces in the 2013-15 SculpTour exhibit.

Lowe’s Outparcel in the Suwanee Gateway is 6,000 square feet of retail space within the Terraces at Suwanee Gateway.  The project was represented by Cory Cianci, principal of COR Properties, LLC.  Conversation ensued between PAC members and Mr. Cianci regarding opportunities to include public art within his project.  

Panda Express is a fast-casual restaurant that will be located in the Terraces at Suwanee Gateway.  The project was represented by Kane Lester, regional real estate manager for Panda Restaurant Group, a family-owned business.  Mr. Kane shared that the owner went to the Savannah College of Art and Design (SCAD).  They will consider participating in the initiative.

All of the above-referenced projects were offered the services of our public art consultant.


PAC Goals Discussion
Denise Brinson reported that she recently attended the City Council retreat and that Council is very supportive of the PAC.  She further shared that the direction the PAC takes, regarding goal setting, will depend on the final plans for the new park and recommended that the PAC wait to refine the goals.

SculpTour Update
SculpTour 2017-2019 Exhibit – Denise reported that the new exhibit will include a total of 20 sculptures.  She further shared that we will host an event to officially introduce the exhibit on May 20, 2017.  The free event, ‘Sip & See,’ will offer tours of the exhibit, the opportunity to meet and talk with some of the artists whose work is represented and to cap off the evening, a performance of “Memphis’ by the Aurora Theater.

SculpTour 2015-2017 Exhibit Update/Prize Money – Denise shared that the current SculpTour exhibit will come down during the week of March 27, 2017.  She informed the group that there is prize money available and asked that each PAC member send their suggestions, regarding which artists should receive awards, to her via email. 

Other
Denise reported that the 2016 public art fundraiser, “Guess Who’s Coming to Cocktails,” was recently recognized with three awards from the Southeast Festivals and Events Association (SFEA). The event received awards for best new event, best video, and best print ad. 

Adjournment
Cherie Heringer moved to adjourn at 7:54 p.m. (Sean Mulligan 2nd). Motion carried 4-0.
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